

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

KEVIN GASPAR, SR., Chairman DAVID E. WOJNAR GARRY L. RAWCLIFFE

ALAN G. COUTINHO

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

TOWN OF ACUSHNET

122 MAIN STREET, ACUSHNET, MA 02743
OFFICE OF THE

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

TEL.: (508) 998-0200 FAX: (508) 998-0203

November 19, 2014

P.J. Keating Mark Pilsbury & Peter Pavao 73 South Main Street Acushnet, MA 02743

Dear Mr. Pilsbury & Mr. Pavao:

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your donation of the rip rap stone and allowing us access on your property to make the necessary repairs on the South Main Street Drainage Project. The material was used to stabilize the slope and make an access road for future maintenance. Those repairs will alleviate drainage problems many of our residents and businesses have been facing.

We appreciate all of the support P.J. Keating has provided the Town over the years, and look forward to our continuing partnership.

Sincerely.

Kevin Gaspak \$r., Chairman

David E. Wojnar

Acushnet Board of Selectmen